
Planning application comment was submitted on the 30 April 2024 07:41 AM

The following is a comment on application P240788/F by Jason Ford

Nature of feedback: Support the application

Comment: I think this is a great idea iv fished up in Hereford a few times fishing is a release from every day life
it's good for your mental health and with the new wooden pegs we can get more younger people into fishing and
off the streets and it would be great for people with disabilities.whi can get the opportunity to catch fish that
otherwise they wouldn't be able too.

Attachment:

Their contact details are as follows:

First name: Jason

Last name: Ford

Email:  

Postcode: Cf3 4bz

Address: 24 worle avenue

Cardiff

Infrastructure from section 106 to consider: Easy access

Link ID:  https://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/info/200142/planning_services/planning_application_search/details?
id=240788

Form reference: FS-Case-610262036




